Corsham Primary School

Caring ¢ Positive ¢ Stimulating

Dear Parents and Carers 17 May 2021

RE: Year Six PGL Liddington Day Camps 18, 19 and 20 October 2021

We are pleased to inform you that we have been busy planning the Year 6 PGL Liddington Residential for October
2021. As the PGL centre at Liddington, near Swindon, is an excellent place to entertain 90 children we hope to be staying
there once again. In October 2020 we tock 90 children from Year 6 to Liddington over three separate days. It was a
fantastic opportunity for us all with the children and adults returning to school with exciting stories of the challenges
they faced and overcame. This year we hope to return to a residential provision. )

Our trip for the next academic year will similarly take place on 18, 19 and 20 October 2021. The children will take part
in a variety of activities such as giant swing, trapeze, archery and buggy building.

The total cost of the trip will be approx. £187.92 per child and is broken down as follows:
e Liddington, accommodation, activities and food £176.00
e Coachstyle coach transportation £11.92

Payment is requested over four instalments, due on the dates below via your School Money account which you can
access at www.schoolmoney.co.uk.

If you would like your child to attend this trip please give consent and pay the deposit by Friday 24 May 2021.

Instalment payment schedule:

24/05/2021 - £47.92 non-refundable deposit (in order to secure trip with PGL)
09/07/2021 - £50.00

10/09/2021 - £50.00

08/10/2021 - £40.00

If you are in receipt of free school meals or have any questions regarding payment, please do come in and discuss
this with your class teacher.

We shall provide much more information nearer the time re kit lists, behaviour expectations and activities but wanted
to ensure as much time as possible was given for the payment schedule.

Should a residential option not be viable then we plan on running day visits instead as we experienced this academic
year.

If you have any queries about the trip do not hesitate to contact the school office on broadwood@corsham-
pri.wilts.sch.uk for Broadwood or admin@corsham-pri.wilts.sch.uk for Pound Pill.

This trip going ahead is subject to numbers. We are hoping to take all our future Year 6 children for a wonderful three
days.

Yours faithfully,
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Kerry Parker
Head of School, Broadwood
01225 811997

Pound Pill
Pound Pill, Corsham, Wiltshire, SN13 9YW
Tel: 01249 712387
Email: admin@corsham-pri.wilts.sch.uk
www.corshamprimary.co.uk

Lindsay Fry
Head of School, Pound Pill
01249 712387

Executive Headteacher:
Gina Cooke
Heads of School:
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Broadwood
Broadwood Avenue, Rudloe, Wiltshire, SN13 OLX

James Passmore




